

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mr C Wright BSc MSc MEd Head of Junior School HCJSHeadPA@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

1st November 2017

TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN RECEPTION, YEARS 1, 2, 3 AND 4

Dear Parents,

Flu Vaccination for Children in Reception, Years 1, 2, 3 and 4

During the course of the day on Tuesday 21st November, we will be visited by members of the local NHS Immunisation Team who are offering a nasal flu vaccination to children in Reception and Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. The vaccination is free and will be administered at school by nurses from the local immunisation team. Mrs Jennings, one of our school nurses, will also be in attendance.

I am attaching a letter from the Hereford Immunisation Team with further details and a consent form.

If you would like your child to have the vaccine, please complete the consent form and return to the school office by **Monday 13th November.**

If you have any questions please do get in touch with one of our school nurses, Mrs Jennings or Mrs Chave on 01432 363511 or <a href="https://doi.org/10.2016/nc.2016/

Yours sincerely,

Chris Wright